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Whats Growing?

Hello! My name is Sydney Lawson. I am a Maryland native
born and raised in Prince George’s with family roots in D.C.

I graduated from Bowie State University with a B.S. in
history and plan to pursue African Diaspora and Food
Studies for my graduate degrees. I love nature, food,
writing, and watercolor. This year, as the resident

FoodCorps service member, I look forward to supporting
the incredible work being done at Miner Elementary to

encourage health, wellness, and knowledge in the
community!

Miner Elementary Welcomes Ms. Lawson!

Pumpkins
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Tomatoes
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Beets
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Chives

Sweet Peppers
Potatoes

Thyme
Oregano
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Wildflowers

Contact Ms. Lawson at
sydney.lawson@foodcorps.org to become
involved or learn more about the garden!

The garden is open for community use 

Monday through Friday from 8:00 to 3:30. Stop on by!


